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Date: 2021-09-28
First Name: Zeoma
Last Name: Olszewski
Title: Mrs.
Organization: resident of El Paso since 1960
Address
City: El Paso
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: ALL

Message:
To Redistricting Committee Members:

I first came to El Paso in the late 1940s when my father was stationed at Fort Bliss and we bought a house on Upson
Street because quarters on post were not available for us. After some years in other places, my father brought us
back to El Paso in 1960 when he retired. Our family integrated completely into the community's churches, schools,
and other organizations. Since then I have lived, worked, and raised a family here during these last 60 years. We
continued to visit and use resources at Fort Bliss just as those stationed at Fort Bliss have always made contacts and
used resources in the city of El Paso. Fort Bliss has always been a vital part of El Paso's identity. It should certainly
continue to be part of the district in which El Paso is located.




